                                                                                                              March 2, 2017
Dear Parents,

Hello!  We can now look forward to “Spring” being right around the corner!! ( (
 We had fun celebrating “Dr. Seuss’s Birthday” today. Reminder: I’m not setting up a schedule to read, but you are welcome to come and read any day this month at 2:30 to read to my “awesome” first graders. Feel free to bring a book from home, or I will provide one for you! Many of Dr. Seuss books are A.R. books. If your child has any at home, please have them read the books and bring the books to school to take the A.R. quiz all next week. I’m sure you will continue to see a great improvement with your child’s reading fluency as he/she read to you at home. ( (
Math: we are working on telling time, fractions, graphing, measurement, identifying/counting money, and tens/ones place value and of course, memorizing our addition/subtraction math facts and taking our 1-minute timed tests.
Special Writing Activities: The children did a great job on their “Hats off to Dr. Seuss” writing. They had to write chunk words (cat, hat, bed, sled, duck, truck, etc.) and then write a telling/asking rhyming sentence (Can a duck drive a truck?). Keep Writing at Home!  ( (
Weekly Homework: Spelling #24 and 3-Minute Math timed practice sheets are due before or by next Thursday, March 9th.

F.Y.I:

*Book Order: March book order is due tomorrow!
*Noon Dismissal: March 17th.

*Field Trip to Saginaw Children’s Museum (March 31st): See flyer in folder for detailed information.

*Classroom Supplies: We are still in need of more Clorox wipes/Kleenex! I would appreciate it very much if you could send some more in with your child. A special thank you to all of you who already sent some more in with your child!  ( (
Have A Marvelous Weekend!!




              Warm Wishes,
